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January 30, 2014 
 
 
 
ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter No. 14-1647 
 
 
RE: Revised Minnesota Medical Data Call Reporting Manual 
  
 
 
The Minnesota Department of Commerce has approved the captioned item effective March 1, 
2014.  The purpose of this item is to revise the Minnesota Medical Data Call Reporting 
Manual to remain consistent with changes the NCCI made to their Medical Data Call 
Reporting Guidebook. 
 
In October, 2013, the NCCI revised their Medical Data Call Reporting Guidebook to remove 
references to the ICD version 9 from the data element names.  In addition, NCCI added 
references to forms, worksheets, and instructions in the Appendix for methods of determining 
gross premium for business exclusion, added Jurisdiction State Code 59--Federal Act, added 
two new Place of Service codes, changed information for timing of replacement submissions 
and updated examples accordingly, and added information for reporting leading zeroes and 
references to the new Paid Procedure Code Reporting section.  
 
The revised Medical Data Call Reporting Manual can be found on our website at 
www.mwcia.org under the Forms/Manuals/Publications link. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please direct them to MWCIA’s Actuarial 
Services staff at 952.897.1737 (Option 3) or via email at actuarial@mwcia.org.   
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